
 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
5 August 2020 

  
MS. LORENA E. DIAZ 
Authorized Representative 
Knit and Tuck Merchandising 
Lot 2 B4 Ocean Park Subd. Brgy. Sauyo,  
Novaliches, Quezon City 
Contact No.: (02) 8208-7582/3455-8305 
 
 
Dear Ms. Diaz: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) hereby awards Knit and 

Tuck Merchandising the line items 3 and 5 of the Printing of Various Information, 

Education and Communication Materials under Request for Quotation No. 2020-07-
0088 in the total amount of One Hundred Forty-Five Thousand Two Hundred Fifty 
Pesos (PhP145,250.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes. 
 

You are hereby advised to enter into a contract with the PCC within five (5) 

calendar days from receipt hereof.  Failure to enter into a contract shall constitute a 

sufficient ground for cancellation of this award. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 

Executive Director and 
Head of the Procuring Entity 

 
 
Conforme: 
 
               
LORENA E. DIAZ             
 
Date: _____________ 


